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May 2020  
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Year 6 Transition to Weston Favell Academy 
 
I am delighted to welcome you and your child to Weston Favell Academy as part our new year 7 
group, and I wanted to write to you about transition arrangements for this year.  
 
We are in unusual and challenging times and I know you and your child might be feeling 
especially nervous about the transition process. In order to follow the government's guidelines 
on social distancing, we have understandably had to adjust our arrangements for supporting this 
year’s transition. However, we hope the remote activities that have been planned will help put 
you and your child at ease and get them feeling as excited as we are for the new school year. Full 
details of transition activities will appear on the Academy website in due course in a dedicated 
transition section. 
 
We are communicating with feeder primary schools about transition arrangements and we await 
the government's final decision as to whether your child will be returning on 1 June. This will 
allow us to make firm choices about the next steps of transition. 
 
We are here to support you every step of the way, and if you have any concerns or questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact us by email on admin@westonfavellacademy.org 
 
Until then, on behalf of everyone at Weston Favell Academy, I wish you and your family good 
health during these challenging times. 
 

Best wishes & kind regards. 

 

 
 

Shanika Edwards 
Director of Transition & Head of Year 7   
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